
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Edulink One – September 2023 
 

I hope this letter finds you well. Following a successful trial with a small group of students, parents and teachers, 
I am pleased to let you know that we will be launching Edulink One for all parents and students from 
September 2023.  
 
Edulink One is a web and app-based system that will greatly enhance how we share information and 
communicate with students and parents. 
 
The system will provide one-stop access to your child's timetable, attendance information, exam entries and 
results, achievement and behaviour points, and other important academic information from any device with 
internet access. 
 
We are confident that Edulink One will make communication between students, parents and teachers more 
efficient and effective. Over time, this tool will enable you to keep track of your child's academic progress and 
stay informed about any upcoming events or important announcements. 
 
At this stage, it is vital that we have the correct contact details for you. If your phone, email or address details 
have changed recently, please email info@cantell.co.uk (including your child’s name and date of birth) so that 
we can update our systems.  
 
We will be in contact again shortly to let you know your login details and provide a basic 'how to' guide. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Dave Gill 
Assistant Headteacher  
david.gill@cantell.co.uk 
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